EARLY COLLEGE STUDENT
POLICY

Early College students are subject to policy and regulations of Guilford
College in addition to rules and regulations of the Guilford County
School system. Students attending The Early College at Guilford may
not enter on-campus Residence Halls or Apartments without the express
written permission of the school's principal and the school's liaison. Any
traditional student who knowingly allows or aids in the entry of an Early
College student into student housing/residence hall facilities, will be
subject to student conduct action. Early College students in violation of
this policy will face sanctions from the Early College as well as student
conduct sanctions from the College.

Early College students may not drop any classes after the official Guilford
College Drop-Add period each semester. Students who choose to ignore
this policy will receive an F on their high school transcript for the class
that is dropped.
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